
Consent or Denial of Consent for  

Release of Student Information to Military Recruiter 

Or College/University Recruiters 
 

 

[Copies of this form should be given to student in school as well as being 

provided to parent] 
 

Under the federal “No Child Left Behind” Act, public high schools must give 
the names, addresses and telephone numbers of students to the U.S. 

military and college/university recruiters if the recruiters request the 
information.  However, students or their parents have the right to instruct 

the school in writing that this information is not to be released to either the 
military or colleges or both. 

 
If you do not consent to the release of this information to military recruiters 

and/or colleges, please check the appropriate box or boxes below.  To be 
certain your wishes are respected, return this form to Ipswich High by  

October, although signed forms returned after that date will be effective 
after receipt by the Ipswich High School Office. 

 

□ DO NOT release student contact information to Military 
Recruiters 

 
□ DO NOT release student contact information to College or 

University Recruiters 
 

Student’s name: ____________________________________ 
 

Name of School: ____________________________________ 
 

Signature of Student or Parent***: ______________________ 
 

Date signed: ________________ 
 

***Students have the right to request that their contact information 
not be released to recruiters.  Parents can override a child’s decision 

by notifying the school in writing, only if the student is under 18.  We 

encourage Parents and students to discuss this information. 


